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Comments: Dear USDA Forest Service,

| am concerned about the current use of the Flathead River and Great Bear Wilderness that is being sanctioned
for the public and for commercial guided trips and tours. Wilderness is not protected when aircraft are allowed to
fly over it; neither is wilderness protected when trails and roads are built for people to be guided through it or for
people to be on the Flathead River in their boats.

Wilderness is a sanctuary for plants and animals of all kinds and they need the absolute peace and quiet and
privacy of a true wilderness. There are already too many people, too many motorized vehicles, planes, boats.
Please do not allow any more incursion into this threatened sacred space. Please review the numbers of people
that are already using this wilderness and with this data, please pass more security measures to protect and
keep this wilderness free of people and their machines



